
 

 

 

 

 

 

This month our topics are Nursery Rhymes and Fairy tales.  We will also be working on all the 

colours of the rainbow.  Please look on seesaw or the school website which provides  

further details of the activities for the month ahead. 

 

 

School re-opens on Wednesday 10th April for the beginning of term 3. 

 

Shine Sports for All   

As part of our engage schools programme and focus on wellbeing we plan to run the 

Shine Sports for All programme again for a couple of weeks in April. Shine Sports for All 

aims to help support children’s physical development, general health and emotional 

wellbeing. The focus of these sessions will be on football skills.     

 

 

Rainbow Day 

In support of this month's topic, we will be having a rainbow day on Monday 15th April.   

The children are asked to complete a rainbow scavenger hunt at home (details will  

be provided nearer the time) bring in what they found on their scavenger hunt and  

share this with their peers during a show and tell session. Uniform will be worn as usual. 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Trip 

On Friday 26th April we plan to go on a trip to Dyan Mill Petting Farm. The children will  

have an opportunity to take a tour around the farm, learn about the range of animals  

who live there and get to spend time petting some of the animals if wished. Before  

heading back to school for dinner, we look forward to spending time in the onsite  

playpark. This trip will cost £5 per child.   
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Roots and Shoots Gardening Programme 

We plan to run our Roots and Shoots gardening programme at the end of April. All  

parents, grandparents and friends are welcomed and encouraged to get involved with  

this programme. We hope it will be an opportunity to get to know each other better  

and enjoy activities alongside your child in their school environment. More information  

about dates and times will be posted on seesaw for your attention. We know that at the  

end of our programme our outdoor area will be a tidy, colourful and bright environment  

for the children to learn, grow and develop as we move into the third term.  

 

 

Admissions Notifications 

Parents will be notified of outcome of pre-school and primary one applications on 25th  

April 2024. 

 

                               

 If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to ask 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                         


